
REPORT ON HEMP INC SHAREHOLDER’S MEETING, 
THE RESIGNATION OF BRUCE PERLOWIN 

AND THE APPOINTMENT OF BRUCE PERLOWIN AS 
CHIEF VISIONARY CONSULTANT 

 
On December 1, 2020 Bruce Perlowin, CEO and Chairman of the Board of Directors of Hemp 
Inc. resigned all officer and director positions in Hemp Inc. 
 
On December 6, 2020 a shareholder’s meeting was held with shareholders representing 61.1% of 
the voting stock in Hemp Inc in attendance. The shareholders elected Craig Perlowin President 
and Chairman of the Board of Directors. Craig Perlowin has worked closely with the company 
since 2011 and has served as an officer and director in the past. He has come back to maintain 
continuity while the company searches for additional new board members and officers. 
 
Bruce Perlowin is recognized globally as a hemp pioneer and will continue to work with Hemp 
Inc as a Visionary Consultant to assist Hemp Inc in its ongoing marketing efforts. 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Craig Perlowin 
President and Chairman of the Board 


